
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 21, 2002 
 

 

 

To:  The Honorable, The Common Council 

 

Subject:  Resolution to apply, accept and fund a digital cadastral mapping grant 

 

Dear Members: 

 

I am asking for your approval of a substitute resolution for grant funds. The substitution will provide 

for additional Wisconsin Land Information Board (WLIB) 2001 grant distributions of $96,675.00 to 

be used to electronically correct and improve our digital cadastral mapping product.  The 

cadastral maps which show recording property boundaries, subdivision lines, taxkeys, lot 

numbers and other related details are currently not up to National Map Accuracy standards.  This 

grant is to be added to similar grant applications submitted and approved for WLIB 1999 grant 

distribution and WLIB 2000 grant distribution.   

 

This grant will provide the funding and resources to improve our map products and provide the 

City with a base map that will be used by all departments in the City far into the future.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Randolf A. Gschwind 

Chief Information Officer 

 

 

Cc:  Nancy Olson 

Ref: council_resolution_letter 


